
Special Note re: 2019 Spring General Meeting 

This year, Grant Bourree has announced that he will be stepping down from his position as 
President of the club.   If you don’t know who Grant is you will have seen him in one of his 
many roles at the club.  He is the person greeting you at the lodge on the weekend, explaining 
which trails are the best ones to ski on.   If you are out early (5 am!) on the weekend and see a 
smiling face coming from behind the helmet on the Sherpa it is Grant grooming.  If there is a 
race, Calforex Cup or Cross Country, Grant is usually on the start line.  Grant has been working 
on applying for grants and filling out all our paperwork.  Grant has been instrumental at bidding 
for and conducting major events like Arctics and Westerns which have both brought significant 
revenue to the Club.  Grant has been a booster of the WNSC at the provincial level.   We truly 
appreciate all the work and effort that Grant has provided to the club. We look forward to 
Grant’s continued volunteer contribution to the club in the coming years!


